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October 18, 2018 

 

Mike Schaffner 

Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Co. 

P.O. Box 191 

Victor, CO 80860 

 

RE: Cresson Project; Permit No. M-1980-244; Receipt of Extension Request for 

Submitting Additional Information Required for Demonstration of Compliance with 

WQCC’s Regulation No. 41 – The Basic Standards for Ground Water; Approval of 

30-Day Extension 

 

Mr. Schaffner: 

 

On October 18, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 

request to extend the deadline by 30 days for submitting the additional information required for 

your demonstration of compliance with WQCC’s Regulation No. 41 – The Basic Standards for 

Ground Water. This additional information was requested by the Division’s letter dated August 3, 

2018. 

 

The Division approves your extension request, thereby extending the deadline from October 19, 

2018 to November 18, 2018. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by 

email at amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

  

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Ronald Parratt, CC&V (via email: ronald.parratt@newmont.com) 

 Meg Burt, CC&V (via email: margaret.burt@newmont.com) 

 

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 

 Tim Cazier, DRMS 

 Elliott Russell, DRMS 
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